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Hello all Piecemakers,  

Ladies, I went on vacation and guess what? I ended up getting sick. Not fun but I am recovering. I am 

home and looking forward to seeing everyone. 

Thank you to Marsha Cole for conducting the meeting last month. The program in March will be a 

demonstration on how to make batiks.  

The Homemakers and Quilt Guild are putting together a display at the Anderson County Public Library in 

March and May. Please let us display your items to show off to our community. You can drop the items 

off at the extension office or contact Marsha. She will be setting up the display on Wednesday, March 1st 

and if you would like to help reach out to her.  

See you in March! 

Joan B. 
 

March birthdays are: Jeanne Rollins - March 9 

March & April program team – Marsha Cole, Judy Howard, June Denny, Faye Green, Barbara Bryant 
 

 Joke/Riddle:  

     I am an odd number. Take away a letter and I become even. What number am I? 
 

  Upcoming Events: 

• March 6 - Quilt Guild Meeting 

• March 9 – Thursday, Project Day  

•    March 11, 9-3 – Quilter’s Day Out, Shepherdsville. 

•    March 18 – Quilter’s Day out in Burlington, Lexington and Morehead 

• April 6, 2023, Anderson County Cultural Arts, open to Homemakers and Quilt Guild members 

• April 26-29 - Paducah Quilt Show  

• May 9-11, 2023, KEHA State Meeting, Crowne Plaza, Louisville, KY 
 

Regular meeting of the Anderson County Piecemakers Quilt Guild. 2/06/23 at 6:01pm at the UK Extension 
Building. Officers Marsha Cole and Shelly Winsor present. 
Marsha called the meeting to order and introduced 2 guests. Inspiration from William Blake: “No bird soars 
too high if he soars with his own wings.” 

Treasurer’s report: available balance of $1596.47. No change from the previous month. 

February birthdays were recognized; Pollie Stamper (turns 92) on the 8th and Barbara Bryant on the 28th and 
Wilma Larrabee on the 7th. (Sorry Wilma I left your name from last month’s newsletter).  

To send a Birthday card to Miss Pollie - 429 Saffell Street, Lawrenceburg. 

The Constitution has been reviewed, voted on, passed and will be available when it has been signed by all 
officers.  We still need blankets for the sheriff’s Dept. We only have three and need 15. 

Project day we will be working on our own individual projects. 
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Quilters Day Out dates - March 11 in Shepherdsville, the 18th in Burlington, Lexington and Morehead. 

Sew and tell from everyone’s projects. 

Marsha presented an “Honorary Quilt Guild Membership” Certificate to Faye Green. 

The Program was given by Linda Marean who presented quilts from the KHQS Quilt Challenge “I See Red.” 

Marsha gave reminders to those who oversee the program for the March and April meetings. They are 

Marsha Cole, Judy Howard, June Denny, Faye Green, and Barbara Bryant. 

Bluegrass Stitches and Crafts are having a sale through Feb. 12th. Use code “25off”. 

Items needed for display at the library in the months of March and May. See Marsha for more information. 

The Homemakers will no longer be having a Home, Craft and Garden Fair. We will be working with the 
Anderson County Fair and displaying all out goodies there in June. We will need volunteers to help with 
security and help promote Homemakers and Quilt Guild. Catalogs for entry requirements will be here soon. 

April 6th is the Cultural Arts Contest. All blue-ribbon winners will be forwarded to Franklin County, for the 
Area Cultural Contest. All quilters and homemakers need to enter their projects. 

Clara was seen riding a scooter at Walmart and is doing good. 

Linda announced the Wilderness Trace Retreat March 3rd and 4th. Cost is $25 which includes lunch on 
Friday and finger foods on Saturday. Bring your own drink container so you know whose is whose. But cups 
will be provided. Also bring a wrapped prize to exchange. 

Registration deadline is soon, call Linda for more information. 

Meeting ended at 7:15 

Shelly Winsor, Secretary 

  Answer: Seven 

 


